
S.1 Bridging course closing ceremony 

 
To help new S.1 students adapt to the school environment, the school organized a bridging 
programme for them during the week of 21-26 August 2023. 
 
On each day, students attended an English lesson and participated in various orientation activities 
organized for them, including campus tours, introduction to the library services and IT facilitates, 
talks delivered by teachers and social workers, etc. 
 
On the last day, an orientation talk was organized for parents, followed by an awards presentation 
ceremony for students. Parents shared the moments of joy as the students who demonstrated 
outstanding performance throughout the bridging programme were commended with awards. 
 

  

  

  


